
	 	 	 	 Tell Us About Your House!


For over 50 Years Glendale Heritage Preservation has kept records of many of the historic 
homes in Glendale. Research in the 1970’s of 59 pivotal structures lead directly to recognition 
of the Glendale Historic District by the National Park Service. GHP would like to continue 
expanding its archives to include information about all the homes in Glendale. 


Please tell us as much as you can about the history of your house so we can preserve this 
information for future generations. In 100 years, even a new house today will be historic.


Suggested information:


.	 Your house address


. 	 Names of persons currently living at this address. How long?


. 	 Tell us as much as you know about the previous owners or occupants. Do you know

	 the names of the original occupants?


.	 Tell us as much as you know about when the house was built and any significant 	 	
	 changes over the years. Do you know the name of the builder?


.	 Do you have pictures of your house or occupants that you would donate to us

	 or let us scan?


.	 Do you have any maps, drawings, or records about the history of your house?


. 	 What interesting events happened at your house? Is there a link with other Glendale 	 	
	 residents or organizations?


	 Please mail or deliver information to: GHP, 44 Village Square, Glendale, Ohio 45246 or

	 send by email to GHP@fuse.net. If you can drop by in person, the Depot Museum is 	 	   
	 open Thursdays and Saturdays from 11:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M.


